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Once again, Patient Rights Advocate has put out a report that blatantly misconstrues, ignores, and mischaracterizes
hospitals’ compliance with federal price transparency regulations. The AHA has repeatedly debunked point-by-point
Patient Rights Advocate’s intentionally misleading “reports” on price transparency, including earlier this year in a blog

(https://www.aha.org/mews/blog/2023-02-17-new-cms-report-shows-hospitals-and-health-systems-are-working-implement-price-

transparency-policies-and) and op-ed (https://www.fiercehealthcare.com/hospitals/industry-voices-lets-be-transparent-about-

hospital-price-transparency).

CMS, the official arbiter of compliance with the transparency rules, has found (https://www.healthaffairs.org/content/

forefront/hospital-price-transparency-progress-and-commitment-achieving-its-potential) that as of last year 70% of hospitals

had complied with both federal requirements and over 80% had complied with at least one. Due to the ongoing efforts

of the hospital field, these numbers are surely higher today. Third party analyses (https://turquoise.health/impact_reports)
have agreed that hospitals have made tremendous progress.

The AHA continues to be disappointed with inaccurate portrayals of hospital compliance that do not line up with the
assessment of regulators and only serve to confuse and distract policymakers.
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